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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my concerns regarding the proposed development at Whitehart
Meadow and Blossoms Lane. These green spaces provide habitat for wildlife as well as
recreational areas for both children and adults to enjoy.

I do understand that we do need houses built, and inevitably this will encroach on green
spaces but | think that we do need to have green pockets for our children to learn in and
play in, and wildlife corridors to balance the cost benefit with the nature around us that is
vital for health and well-being, and the world that we need to preserve for the

next generation.

Wishing you all the best,
Virginia





